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Troup County Addresses Fire Chief Speculations 
 

Troup County, Ga. July 11, 2019 – The Troup County Board of Commissioners would like to 
address recent speculations regarding the newly announced upcoming Fire Chief John Ekaitis’ 
commitment to Troup County. 
 
County Manager Eric Mosley has been in constant contact with Mr. Ekaitis since the Fire Chief 
role was offered and accepted, and he would like to reiterate that Mr. Ekaitis has continuously 
confirmed his commitment and enthusiasm to begin the role. “We are thrilled to have Chief 
Ekaitis on board and are already discussing improvements and innovations. He has great plans 
for the future of the Fire Department, and we are looking forward to his arrival,” said Mosley. 
 
Troup County is aware of recent speculations regarding Mr. Ekaitis’ acceptance of the role and 
would like to negate any uncertainty against his commitment to the role. “I am very excited to 
begin this great opportunity in Troup County and am looking forward to serving the community 
alongside other staff members of the Fire Department,” said Ekaitis. 
 
Mr. Ekaitis will officially begin the new role on Monday, July 29, 2019. 
 
 
Media Contact: Eric Mosley, County Manager, (706) 298-3643 or emosley@troupco.org. 
 
To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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